Gideon Whittingham
London Borough of Camden
Planning Deparimert

Town Hall

Argyle Street

London

WC1H 8ND

17.01.2014

RE: PLANNING APPLICATION: 2013/7894/P, 9-13 Grape Street, London, WC2

Dear Sirs,

We write in connection with the above planning applications. We object to the proposed plans on the
following grounds

We are the occupier | company directly next door to 9-13 Grape Street and we are concemed with the
interruption this planning application may have on our business

We are an event meeting company and fiim studio employing 25 staff. We also ocecupy another

building around the corner. We have film shoots and event meetings taking place in Grape Street
each day

Our main concern is to the noise invalved in the planning application that may well affect our
business. We are also concerned te the look of scaffolding and lorries autside our offices. The road is
very narrow and there is no way for p
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